
 

 
April 24, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Stephanie,  
 
As  Nevada and our communities continue to battle the spread of coronavirus, I’m grateful for the 
leadership our Nevada elected officials and their teams have demonstrated during this very difficult 
and challenging time.  Your efforts have helped people stay informed and remain calm.  Below you 
will find  some of Cox’s most recent efforts and activities in our shared battle against COVID-19.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Our Customers Are Counting on Us 

• Extending free Connect2Compete internet service offer through July 15, 2020 for families who 
enroll in C2C between March 13 and May 15 

• Increase of 314% C2C connects in Las Vegas since March 2020  
• $50 million in nationwide relief efforts - so far - for our residential customers (e.g. increase data 

speeds, suspending data caps, reduced cost internet); and more than $30 million in nationwide 
relief to our business customers 

• We continue to monitor and manage our network to meet increasing demands and it’s holding 
up well; see the NCTA dashboard for weekly updates at www.ncta.com/COVIDdashboard 

 
We Are Here for Our Communities: 
Supporting the Vulnerable: 

• $3,000 in food donated to Salvation Army’s West Owens shelter and kitchen 
• Donated 10,000 bags to the Public Education Foundation to support their school supply drive 

Supporting Nevadans: 
• Through Cox’s YurView partnership with the LV Review Journal and CCSD, providing 

educational content to students learning remotely ($77K value) 
• Cox’s YurView partnership with UNLV to live stream and rebroadcast a COVID-19 program on 

YurView Ch. 14/1014HD ($24K value) 
 
For us at Cox, it’s hard to believe that it’s been nearly seven weeks since we began our aggressive 
efforts to keep our employees and customers safe as we, too, respond to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  In spite of the pandemic’s negative financial impacts on our company, Cox and our 
employees continue to provide support to our customers, the communities we serve, and the State of 
Nevada. 
 
Again, thanks for your leadership. 
 
Regards, 

 
Michael F. Bolognini 

MICHAEL F. BOLOGNINI 
Vice President & Las Vegas Market Leader 

COX COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
1700 Vegas Drive 

Las Vegas, NV 89106 
702 / 545-1010 
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